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WORLD CAMPUS CONNECTIONS CREATES STRATEGIC FUNDS 

Woodstock, GA, July 27, 2023 – World Campus Connections, Inc. (WCC) has created two strategic 

funding accounts.  The first is a scholarship fund that will be established in the name of Luerene Brooks 

Caddle, mother of one of WCC’s co-founders.  Mrs. Caddle was an incredibly strong Christian woman and 

proponent of advance education.  Each scholarship recipient will exemplify the determination and 

Christian values that Mrs. Caddle demonstrated throughout her life.  Today would have been Mrs. 

Caddle’s 90th birthday. 

The second strategic fund will be an endowment created in the name of Christine Glantz, mother of 

WCC’s first donor.  The fund was created as a lasting tribute to celebrate the life of Mrs. Glantz, and a 

way to continue to help others as she did through her teaching career, participation in community 

service, and endless dedication as a mother, wife, grandmother, and friend to many. 

Together, these two funds will continue to help support the mission of WCC and provide the resources 

and support to further the education and careers of our young adults.  WCC is proud to announce the 

Luerene Brooks Caddle Memorial Scholarship and the Christine Glantz Endowment Fund. 

 

About the Organization: 

World Campus Connections, Inc. is an international Christian-based campus ministry whose mission 

includes three (3) main pillars: 

1. Building and retaining one’s Christian faith through a partnership network of local churches 

2. Advancing life-long learning through education and career development 

3. Promoting service through charitable and community outreach 

“Impact through Faith, Learning, and Service” 

(Fidem, Doctrina, Servitium) 

 

World Campus Connections is a 501(c3) Nonprofit organization.  www.worldcampus.net 

http://www.worldcampus.net/

